
 

 

NAME:  News Editors/ News Directors 
FROM:  The Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office 
DATE:   June 10, 2014 
TIME:    1:00 p.m. 

 
M E D I A   R E L E A S E 

 
ARAPAHOE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE DEPUTIES TO 

RECEIVE AWARDS FROM THE NATIONAL 
ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL RESOURCE OFFICERS 

 
Three deputies with the Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office have been selected for 
awards by the National Association of School Resource Officers (NASRO) for 
their actions during the shooting at Arapahoe High School on December 13, 
2013.  
 
Deputy James Englert has been selected as the recipient of the National Award 
of Valor for his courageous action on December 13, 2013.  This award is 
presented annually to a School Resource Officer (SRO) who has exhibited 
extreme bravery and courage in the face of danger.  Deputy Englert is the SRO 
for Arapahoe High School and was working in the school when the shooting 
occurred. 
 
Deputy Robert Bratsch and Deputy James Mason will each be presented with the 
NASRO Exceptional Service Award.  Deputies Bratsch and Mason are being 
recognized for their actions exhibiting great courage and bravery as they 
responded to assist Deputy Englert at Arapahoe High School. 
 
The awards will be presented to the deputies on July 14, 2014, during the 
opening ceremonies of the NASRO Conference in Palm Springs, California. 
 
For additional information contact Sheriff David C. Walcher at 720-874-4176. 
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